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Dear ALEBA member, 
 
The mission of LAR (Luxembourg Air Rescue) A.s.b.l. is to save human lives and protect 
the health of people in distress. Using rescue helicopters and air ambulances, it 
operates 365 days a year �² both in Luxembourg and in the Greater Region, as well as 
at international level �² and applies the highest standards of safety and quality. Many 
people owe their lives to the fast response of our flying hospitals. 
 
The flipside of this success story is the constant increase in aviation costs. LAR faces 
an ongoing, substantial increase in its operating costs (increase in repatriation 
missions for members in increasingly distant countries, the cost of equipment, aircraft 
maintenance and servicing, salary indexation, various demands on the part of the 
aviation industry/the EASA and, recently, data protection). 
 
Despite the constant growth in costs incurred by our organization, there has been no 
increase in the premiums paid by our members since 2011. To ensure we can 
continue to provide our high-quality services to members and people in distress in the 
future, we have no choice but to increase fees for LAR members. From 1 January 
2018, the annual fee for ALEBA members will rise to EUR 50 for individuals and 
EUR 85 for families. However, the advantages for you are even greater: we very much 
value our cooperation with ALEBA and are giving its members a special discount 
versus the fees paid by private members (EUR 65 for individuals and EUR 115 for 
family members). 
 
Thank you for your understanding! 
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